
 

 

 

 
 

July 30, 2013 
Circular No. SBP-DR-0094-2013  
 
 
 

 
 
General Manager 
 
 

Subject:  Telephone Numbers for the 
Office of Banking Customer Service – 

Chiriqui branch office 
 

Dear General Manager: 
 

We inform you hereby that as of August 1, 2013, the new telephone numbers for the Office of Banking 
Customer Service located in the city of David, province of Chiriqui, will be: 
 

 777-5611 

 777-5612 

 777-5613 

 777-5614 (Fax) 
 
We would appreciate your informing your staff of these telephone numbers. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
/cc 
 


